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I am in accord with the basic intent of the NPRM issued today, 

namely, to as sure widespread participation that im.proves the quality of 

agency decisions by assuring that they are made on the basis of more 

complete and balanced records. I have in the past expressed some 

misgivings as to the desirability of a reimbursement program because 

of my concern that such a program would encourage the participation of 

self-appointed, narrow interest groups seeking to further their own 

private interests or goals. However, our propos ed rulemaking provides 

for such standards of eligibility as to reas onably guarantee the partici-

pation of responsible individuals and groups who may be expected to 

contribute substantially to a full and fair determination of a Com.mission 

proceeding. - My continuing concern will be that applicants in a reimburs e-

ment program, whether individuals or organizations, will in fact represent a 

substantial and respresentative segment of public interest rather than self-

8 erving private goals. Hopefully, our propos ed rules, if adopted, will 

provide for such assurance. 


